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DOUBLE FATALITY CRASH 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash fatality that 
occurred in the 700 block of East Sunrise Boulevard at approximately 3:00 a.m. 
today. 
 
According to witnesses, a 1999 Porsche driven by Ljeon Ljuljdjuraj, 30, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident, was traveling west on East Sunrise Boulevard at a high rate 
of speed.  The driver lost control of the vehicle, went up on the median and 
collided with a tree.   
 
Both Ljuljdjuraj and his passenger, Jennie E. Dimitsas, 20, a McHenry, IL 
resident, were killed instantly.  At this time, the investigation is continuing. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this crash is requested to contact Traffic 
Homicide Investigator Sandra Knutten at 954-828-5460. 
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